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Haig and Roberts; 2000 - 2007 

 

After holding various jobs after leaving Dukies including working for Warwickshire Social 

Services, I decided to pursue my dream and join the Army.  

 

I joined Sandhurst in 2011 and commissioned in 2012 into the Royal Logistic Corps. I found 

myself in Afghanistan less than a year later, and saw several Dukies there, showing the 

strong links between the Armed Forces and Dukies.  

 

Since that, I have visited numerous places with the Army including Germany, Cyprus, 

Poland, Oman and Nigeria to name but a few. I am currently serving in Aldershot.  

 

As the one thing that binds Dukies together past and present is our inclusion in the wider 

Armed Forces family; I felt it was essential that a serving member of the Armed Forces be on 

The Dukies’ Association Panel to maintain those strong links to the Forces, and represent 

the ‘Military’ in The Duke of York’s Royal Military School. 

 


